
 

 

NOTICE: I-5 Freeway Closed Between Seattle and Portland 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
The I-5 Freeway is closed on both directions between Seattle and Portland today due to 
flood waters. State officials say the closure could last until Sunday. 
 
Please advise your clients of potential delays. 


